
 
 
 
 

October 10, 2021 
 
 
 

 
 

Welcome to Elliott Heights! 
 

We are glad to welcome each of you to our Worship Service. We 
trust you will be encouraged and edified as you worship with us. 
 
Service Available Online 
Our Service is live on Facebook at 10:00am or can be accessed later as 
the recording remains on our Facebook page.     
 

 
Sunday Service Update  
Now that we are in Stage Three, we no longer need to pre-register for 
Sunday service but we still need to practice the social distancing. 
When the auditorium reaches maximum capacity, we now have 
overflow rooms available with video feeds to allow us to have smaller 
groups worshipping together. 
 
Kids’ Church (JK to Grade 5) 
If you would like your children to attend, please let us know in 
advance so we can prepare the room regarding all the social 
distancing requirements. 
 
Youth Sundays (Grade 6 & Up)  

Pastor Timothy will be teaching the Youth during the church service.     
 
 
 

Youth Group (Grade 6 & Up)                                        Fridays @ 7:00 pm 
Every Friday in the church’s auditorium, we have a youth event filled 
with God’s Word, and social distancing games and fun.  For more 
information, please speak with pastor Timothy.  
  
 
 
 

Prayer Service                                                            Thursdays @ 7:00 pm 
 

Join us for our weekly Prayer Service; a time of weighing Sunday’s 
sermon, and then transitioning to a time of prayer.  The prayer 
service is available online through “Zoom” or in person at the church. 
 
Path Ministry                                                       October 16th @ 10:00am  
 

Elliott Heights Strideathon                               October 16th @ 10:00 am                                      
As a church we are participating in a 5 km walk to raise money for 
Hamilton General Hospital to purchase an ECMO machine to help 
with Covid patients and other life-threatening issues. 
 

There are two ways you can participate: join us in the walk and/or 
sponsor a walker. 
 

We also want to encourage you to invite a friend or family member, a 
co-worker.  This is an opportunity to shine for Christ.      
 

We will meet at the church parking lot and walk the Mountain Brow 
path route.  If you would like to join, or donate, please use the 
following link:                                                                                                                
http://events.hamiltonhealth.ca/site/TR/Events/TeamraisersTheme
1?pg=team&fr_id=2404&team_id=5315 
                                                                                   
Annual Celebration followed by Homemade Soup & Rolls                                                                   

October 17th  
The Annual Report will be available at the morning service. Please join 
us we celebrate through the partaking of communion and sharing the 
highlights from the Annual Report. Then a brief meeting before lunch 
as we review the Financial Audit. 
 
We are still in need of 1 or 2 more big pots of soup and also 4 or 5 
deserts.  If you can help, please let us know. 
 
Sound booth ministry is in need of volunteers. This includes online 
Can You Help….. 
 
Sound booth ministry is in need of volunteers. This includes online 
video, PowerPoint and sound technician. Training will be provided. 

 

If you are interested, please contact the church office. 
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Up-Coming Events      
 
Praise Stations                                                            Starting October 25th   
Pre-registrations is required. Praise stations will be set up in the 
church library – “Praise God for What He Will Do”. 
 
Fellowship Saturday                                           November 6th @ 6:30 pm 

• Hockey Game- Toronto versus Boston    

•  Social distancing Living room games 
 
Mission Sunday                                                                      November 14th  

• Ken & Mary Ann Jolley will be speaking.  Missionaries from 
FEB.  Ken provides equipping and mentoring of individuals in                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Latin America and Canada. 

 
Welcome to Bethlehem: One Year Later…..                     December 11th  
Our Interactive Christmas drama from the point of view of the Wise 
Men. 
 
We are looking for: 
 

• Actors –  
We have several rolls to fill 

 

• Set designers –  
We need artistic people to design sets. 

 

• Costume Makers –  
We need crafty people to make costumes. 

 
 
Movie Night                                                              Coming February 2022                    
Come and join us for a movie night to watch a movie. You will have to 
wait to see what the movie is…. 
Bring your family and friends. Lord willing, We will provide the 
popcorn. 
 
 

Fellowship Saturday                                                  March 26 @ 6:30 pm 

• Hockey Night- Montreal versus Toronto, 

• Social distancing board games 
 
 
Food Pantry  
Our Food pantry helps fill our Boxes of Hope, which have been a 
blessing to many families in need. 
 
We are in need of the following items to keep this ministry going:  
Canned Tuna,  
Canned Chicken Breast 
Canned Zoodles 
Canned Corn 
Canned Peas 
Bags of Rice 
Canned Peaches 
Toilet Paper 
Nut Free School Snacks 
Nut Free Granola Bars 
Apple Sauce Cups 
Fruit Cups. 
 
If you can help your donations can be dropped off at the church office 
or call the church if you need someone to pick up your donation.    
Thank you so much. 
 
 
Church Office Hours 
Monday & Thursday  8:30 am - 12:00 pm 
Tuesday & Wednesday 8:30 am -   2:00 pm 
*Please call before visiting to make sure someone is available and the  
  door is open.  
 
On-Line Tithing can be done through an e-transfer to  
finance.ehbc@rogers.com.  Once you send an e-transfer, please email 
the same email address and let the church know your e-transfer 
password. 
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